Universita Politecnica delle Marche

Prot. REL 07/31

Ancona, 31 July 2013

To All
UNIADRION Members
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I'm honoured to announce that Universita Politecnica delle Marche (Ancona, Italy) offers the
opportunity to graduates coming from partner foreign Universities to attend a Phd Course in Ancona.
This proposal may be particularly interesting to strengthen the collaboration between Uniadrion

members by enabling students to carry out mobility experiences and to be acquainted with our
training and research processes.

The Call for PhD Courses starting in academic year 2013/2014 is available in English at the following
web-page: http://www.univpm.it/English/Engine/RAServePG.php/P/73481ENG0401 (deadline: h 1.00
pm on 10 September 2013).

The applicants will have the opportunity to choose one of the Courses offered by our university in the
field of Agriculture, Economics, Sciences, Engineering, Medicine and Surgery.

As “Students with a degree obtained at a foreign university” (Art. 3) they will apply for specially
reserved places without the necessity to take an exam, their admission will only be subject to their
CVs and academic careers evaluation.

We offer some scholarships for the whole duration of the PhD Course to non-EU citizens applying for
the PhD Course through evaluation of their CVs. Moreover all candidates with a degree obtained at a
foreign university applying for the PhD Course through evaluation of their CVs are exempted from
payment of tuition fees, offered by Universita Politecnica delle Marche.

You are kindly requested to forward this offer to any of your students or young graduates who might
be interested in attending a PhD Course at Universita Politecnica delle Marche.

Kindest regards.

The Rector
Prof. Ing. Marco Pacetti

L=

Please send any request for information to:

Ms. Silvia Mangialardo

Tel.: +39/071/220.2293

Fax: +39/071/220.2303

e-mail: info@uniadrion.net or s.mangialardo@univpm.it

Piazza Roma 22
60100 ANCONA
Telefono 071 2201
www.univpim. it




